
 

 

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of Thomas Allenburg, DC. 

Tom was proud to have studied at St. John's University and Northwestern College of 

Chiropractic. He was a practicing chiropractor for more than 30 years and had a highly 

successful second career as a business leader and entrepreneur.  One such venture was 

ChiroCare, now known as Fulcrum Health, Inc.  

“A tragic loss for the entire community, may we all continue to follow in his footsteps and do 
good in the community in his memory” said Vivi-Ann Fisher, DC, Chief Clinical Officer at Fulcrum 
Health. 

For more information, Thomas Allenburg Obituary - Eden Prairie, MN | Huber Funeral Homes & 

Cremation Services: Eden Prairie (huberfunerals.com) 
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